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The Heritage Club at the University of Delhi celebrated International Mother Language Day 
with unwavering fervor and enthusiasm. This significant event was a testament to the club's 
dedication to honoring linguistic diversity and fostering multilingualism, echoing the 
university's steadfast commitment to cultural inclusivity and understanding. Prof. Ranjita 
Pandey, HOD, Department of Statistics, and the esteemed Dean of the Faculty of Mathematical 
Sciences, Naveen Kumar, graced the occasion with their presence, participating in the games 
and adding a distinguished aura to the event. Their involvement was invaluable for the 
successful organization of the event, emphasizing the importance of preserving and celebrating 
linguistic diversity both in academia and society at large. 
 
The celebration of International Mother Language Day at the Department of Statistics, 
University of Delhi, was marked by a vibrant array of activities that emphasized the 
significance of linguistic diversity and cultural exchange. From engaging tongue twisters in 
various languages to thought-provoking debates on the role of language in the digital age, each 
activity served to underscore the importance of preserving and celebrating mother languages. 
The active participation of both students and professors demonstrated a collective commitment 
to embracing linguistic diversity and promoting multilingualism. Through activities like the 
Mother Language Day quiz and the translation game, attendees were encouraged to learn and 
appreciate different linguistic traditions, fostering a deeper understanding of various cultures.  
 
The event culminated with an open mic session where students passionately shared their 
experiences and reflections, highlighting the invaluable role of languages in fostering cultural 
understanding and unity. As participants enjoyed refreshments and informal networking 
opportunities, a sense of community and inclusivity prevailed, reaffirming the department's 
commitment to promoting linguistic diversity and cultural exchange. The overwhelmingly 
positive feedback from attendees underscored the success of the celebration, emphasizing the 
importance of initiatives like these in promoting cross-cultural understanding and harmony.  
 
Overall, the International Mother Language Day celebration served as a powerful reminder of 
the importance of preserving heritage and embracing the rich tapestry of languages that 
contribute to our collective cultural identity. 
 

 

 



 
 



 
 

 



 

 


